
Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney 

 
Invites you to join some contributors discuss the book: 

The Intervention – An Anthology 

Edited by Rosie Scott and Anita Heiss 

Wed, 2 September 2015 

6.30 for 7pm start 

Redfern Community Centre – Downstairs, 29–53 Hugo St, 
Redfern 

                                   Speakers:                               

Larissa Behrendt, Eualeyai/Kamillaroi woman, Director of 

Research at the Jumbunna Indigenous House of Learning at UTS.                 

Eva Cox, Research Fellow at Jumbunna, UTS 

Thalia Anthony, Senior Lecturer, Faculty of Law, UTS                                              

We are all volunteers and rely solely on donations from supporters to 

continue this work. All donations appreciated big or small!              

Donate to - Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney: 

BANK DETAILS - Account Name: Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney 
BSB number: 06 2212, Account number: 10452725, ABN 56 162 064 644.  
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Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney 



 

The introduction of the Northern Territory Intervention in 2007 was of 
the most shameful episodes in the history of Australia's brutal and 
racist treatment of First Nations People. It set the struggle for First 
Nations rights back many decades. 

Under the Intervention the military was sent into Aboriginal communities in 
the Northern Territory, the Racial Discrimination Act was suspended and 
compulsory income management was introduced for Aboriginal people. 
Most of the Intervention’s measures were extended for 10 years by the 
federal Labor government’s Stronger Futures legislation in 2012.  

The living standards of Aboriginal people, from the outback to the city, have 
not improved under the Intervention/Stronger Futures. Since 2007, 
incarceration has doubled in the Northern Territory, reported rates of 
attempted suicide and self-harm are up almost 500%, child removal rates 
have increased more than three-fold, and there is more alcohol related 
measures violence. Yet both major parties unequivocally support this 
legislation. 

Now remote communities are under threat of “closure” in Western Australia 
and South Australia and hard-won land rights are being negated by the 
imposition of 99-year leases.  

Punitive, controlling policies have continued since the invasion in 1788 and 
must stop. Aboriginal people have fought for an end to the NT Intervention, 
demanding community control, self-determination and direct investment in 
housing and employment. First Nations people across the country have 
continually pleaded with governments to work with them – not against them.  

The fightback from Aboriginal people in the NT and groups like STICS 
across the country have been crucial for building awareness and opposition. 
With new attacks from the Abbott government, including attempts to break 
up Aboriginal land councils, devastating cuts to Aboriginal legal aid and 
even more punitive measures around alcohol and welfare, the campaign 
needs your support more than ever!  

More info: www.stoptheintervention.org                                     

Alex – 0449184801 

Facebook: ‘Stop the Intervention Collective Sydney’ 
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